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Comments: Hello,

 

Please do not remove hundreds of Utah's Onaqui wild horses!

 

If removals must occur within the Territory, they should be done exclusively through bait-trapping and over time,

to meet adoption demand and ensure that the Forest Service does not add to the thousands of wild horses

already in off-range holding facilities across the country.

 

Finally, the Heber wild horses have been the target of illegal hunting since 2018. The Forest Service must work

harder to protect these federally protected wild horses from harm and to find the person(s) responsible.

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Aliaa Abdel-Gawad

 

 


